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Fri., Feb. 16  6:30 p.m. Holy Supper.  Usher: Roy Odhner 
 
     7:00 p.m. Kempton Fools Guild play at the Kempton Community Center 

 

Sat., Feb. 17  2:00 p.m. Kempton Fools Guild play at the Kempton Community Center 

 

Sun., Feb. 18  9:00 a.m. Young Children’s Service.  Setup: Jamen and Briana Schrock 

     10:00 a.m. Sermon Service.  Usher/Setup: Mike Heiter 

 

Mon., Feb. 19  No School for KNCS students – President’s Day Holiday 

 

Wed., Feb. 21  1:30 p.m. Patriotic Banquet Program – All Welcome 
 
     3:00 p.m. Ladies Handwork at OSV 

 

 

The Kempton Fools' Guild warmly welcomes you to our 2024 production of East of the Sun, West of the 

Moon, the Norwegian Fairy Tale as told by the KFG, Friday, February 16th at 7 p.m. and Saturday, 

February 17th at 2 p.m., at the Kempton Community Center. There are no ticket sales, but we are grateful 

for your donations. Snacks will be available for purchase during the intermission. Wear your sweaters and 

bring your knitting! The trolls have been causing mischief with the snow... 

 

Kempton New Church School Yearbooks For Sale!  It’s time to preorder your 2023-2024 yearbook! 

Yearbooks will be delivered in late May. Forms are available at the secretary’s desk at the school (and were 

also sent in the email along with this Note Home).  Cost is $15, and can be paid by cash or check (made out 

to Kempton New Church).  Ordering deadline is February 23rd. 

 

Patriotic Banquet Program:  Everyone is invited to a Celebration of America program, on Wednesday, 

February 21 at 1:30 p.m.  The program lasts approximately 20 minutes, after which parents can take their 

elementary school child/ren home, while 9th – 12th grades finish their afternoon classes. Contact Heather 

King (484-860-0973) with questions.  

 

Kempton New Church School: Dress Like a Book Character Day is on February 22! 

 

ATTENTION KEMPTON SOCIETY! 

Your Youth Group needs 6 more acts for our Talent Show and Baked Goods Auction! DON'T WAIT! Sign-

ups close this Sunday. That's in three days! If you have talent, share it in a way that supports your local 

youth and provides fun for the whole family! We want to see it on Friday, February 23rd at 7 in the society 

room! Call or text Shane (484-507-7382) if you're interested. 

 

Care Package Thank-you Messages:  

Thank you so much to everyone who contributed to the care packages!! Getting these awesome cards, 

snacks, and various useful items never ever gets old. It's always so fun to get some of the warmth of 

Kempton from these packages while I'm away at college. Thanks so much!! Best to you all! 

- Laban 
 
Dear KNCS: 

Thank you all so much for the care package.  The snacks, school supplies, and most of all the cards came 

just in time for me to enjoy in between shoveling snow and studying! Theo Judson 
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Homemade Bread for Sale:  I have gotten into making sourdough bread over the last several years. If 

you’d like a loaf, plain are $6, flavors $7, baguettes $4 for one or $6 for two. I need a day or two notice if 

you want some! I bake often, but sometimes need supplies! Email me at emgenz@gmail.com or text 781-

879-7186.  See Facebook page of “Kempton loaf” for pictures. I’ve done cherry chocolate, sesame, cherry 

pecan, cinnamon and some other flavors I can’t remember!  

Thank you for all the interest! I have enjoyed getting to bake for some of you! Eliza 

 

Toddler Morning Babysitting: Hi friends, our girls would like to offer an opportunity for you to get some 

things done or shopping without kids! You are invited to bring healthy kids to our house on Friday, 

February 23rd at 9 a.m. for two or three hours. Cost would be $7 per family for 2 hours or $9 for the three 

hours. Let us know if you are interested, we will cap it at 10 kids. If people like the idea we could do a once 

a month drop off morning. You can email us at emgenz@gmail.com or text 781-879-7186 (Eliza 

Genzlinger). 

 

CALEB'S CAFE will be closed again this week (February 15-17), but thanks, in part, to the help from a 

few generous and willing friends, we plan to re-open Friday and Saturday next week with our normal hours, 

with a slight possibility of being open Thursday as well.  Thank you for your understanding, we miss you all 

in the cafe and look forward to serving you coffee again!    
   

Trumpet Lessons Available: Instruments provided at no charge.  Call or text Curt McQueen at 484-763-

8129. 
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